


From: Kathy Bartlett
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
Date: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 1:46:02 PM
Attachments: Dixieland Permit Application revised08062014_0000.pdf

is this ok
 
 
 

From: Deardoff, Amy [mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 12:57 PM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
Unfortunately, I can’t just take your answers. They have to be submitted on an ADEQ
form.
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 12:56 PM
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
The 911 address for the apartment complex is the 3302 N Dixieland Rd in Little Flock, AR 72756
 

From: Deardoff, Amy [mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 3:06 PM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
OK. One more thing—I hope! What needs to be on that section of the application is
the 911 address of the facility, including the ZIP code and section/township/range.
Could you submit me a new page one with that on it, or do I need to email the
consultant for that? (The current application is missing the ZIP code and the
section/township/range.) Also, since we formerly had the facility listed in a different
city, I need to be sure that the facility address listed is, in fact, the 911 address.
 
Thanks!
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 1:26 PM
To: Deardoff, Amy
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Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
3302 Maintenance N Dixieland Rd
 

From: Deardoff, Amy [mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 9:31 AM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
What is the Little Flock address? It’s illegible on the application.
 
Thanks,
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 11:00 AM
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
The Trillium Lane address is a former office address for our company.  The Little Flock address is the
location of the treatment facility
 
Kathy Bartlett
 
 
 

From: Deardoff, Amy [mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 3:02 PM
To: kathy@aquatechsys.com
Subject: ADEQ renewal application 4811-WR-2
 
Ms. Bartlett:
 
I received your application on 7/29/2014. Before I can route it to an engineer, I have a
question about your application (attached.)
 

·         On page one, section three of the permit application, it gives a different facility
location than we have on file. I can’t read what’s written, but what we have on
file is 1849 North Trillium Road in Fayetteville. The application gives a different
street address and lists the city as Little Flock. However, the lat/long are the
same. What caused the change?

 
Thanks,

 
 
Amy Deardoff
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P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 


